
 
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

     

Community Alert 

 
Wanted for Robbery 

014th 017th 025th Districts 

 
About the Crime: 
There have been three related Robberies in the 14th, 17th, and 25th districts.  In these 
cases, one male and one female offender approach the victims, display a silver 
colored handgun and demand property. In one case, the offenders fire the weapon, 
which is actually a BB gun, striking the victim in the eye.  The offenders flee in a 
Black Honda Coupe, driven by a third offender. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 3200 Block of N Drake on 05 October 2015 at 9:05 PM. 

• 2900 Block of N Ridgeway on 05 October 2015 at 9:32 PM. 

• 2009 Block of W Concord on 05 October 2015 at 10:00 PM. 
 
About the Offenders: 
There are three offenders described in these cases. 
The first is a Male Black approximately 20-29 years old, 5'10-6'00, with black hair 
and a Dark Complexion. 
The second offender is a Female Black approximately 20-29 years old, 5'09, Black 
hair, Medium Hair style, Dark Complexion. 
The third offender is the driver of the vehicle and is described as a Male Black, 20-
29 years old with no further description. 
 
 
 

What you can do:  
Be aware of your surroundings at all times. 
Report any suspicious people or vehicles in the area. 
Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) including 
any vehicle description, license plate information and direction of flight, if known.  
 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
HY450996, HY451031, HY451113 

Reference: P15-N-227 
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